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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Phillips, Hollis [Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 12:52 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: McKenna, Ben
Subject: Site 11133 - 98th Ave Oakland

Paresh: 
 
Per our conversation today I would like to request a 30 day extension for the start of the nitrate/sulfate injections at the 
above referenced site.  If this is acceptable to you we will begin injections by November 16, 2009.   
 
Hollis 
 
 

Hollis E. Phillips, PG  
Sr. Geologist  
ARCADIS-US, Inc.  
100 Montgomery St., Ste. 300  
San Francisco, CA  94104  
415.374.2744 X13  
510.219.7764 (cell)  
415.374.2745 (fax)  
hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com   
www.arcadis-us.com 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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